
From: Lisa Gerrie  
Sent: 2022/05/24 10:21 AM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]opposition to zoning 227 Vodden St 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To whom it may concern 
I am writing with concern to the zoning at 227 Vodden St. This is already a busy area with frequent 
accidents at Kennedy and Vodden. 
I understand the need for housing; however, this area was not built to accommodate this much growth.  
What about the existing people in the neighborhood how were they considered, where is the addition 
schools and parks being planned to accommodate all these people?  
This is also the only grocery store in the immediate area. Streets in this area still use yield signs instead 
of stop sign, this will all have to change to accommodate traffic. 
In considering this project what benefits will it bring. More people will be put at risk with the increase of 
traffic in this small neighborhood. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration 
I am also interested in being updated with the final decision in this matter 
Lisa Gerrie 
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